
 

 

 

Dear guests, 

thank you for your reservation at KELSEN. We are very much looking forward to your visit.  
We would like to inform you about a few important details in advance. 
 

Registration & Access 

To keep your waiting time at the security check-in point of the Parliament as short as possible, 

we kindly ask you to register beforehand via the following link. After successful registration, you 

will receive a QR code by e-mail, which you must present together with your identity card at the 

main entrance. Please note that even for group reservations, registration of each individual person 

is required. 

Furthermore, we would like to inform you that e-scooters, knives, weapons etc. may not be 

brought into the building. Jackets and coats can be left at the checkroom on the ground floor. 

The elevator at staircase 4 will take you directly to the restaurant. 

Getting here 

We recommend using public transport to get to us. Streetcar lines 1, 2, 71, D, and U2Z stop 

directly in front of the Parliament. You can also reach us by subway line U3. Please exit at 

Volkstheater. 

In case you arrive by car, you can leave it at parking garage Schmerlingplatz. 

 

https://www.parlament.gv.at/services/zutritt

